
Title IX Appointment

Fri, Oct 8, 2021Bennington College - Laura Walker

Dear Bennington Community, 

As many of you know, Meredith McCoy, Vice President for Institutional Initiatives and Title IX Coordinator, is on
an extended medical leave. During her absence, we have appointed Dr. Alfredo Medina Jr. to serve as the
College’s Title IX Officer. Alfredo will be working with the broader Title IX team to address institutional
responsibilities for investigating and adjudicating Title IX sexual harassment complaints.

Please reach out to Alfredo or any member of the Title IX team if you have questions.

Title IX Team

Title IX Coordinator
Dr. Alfredo Medina, Jr, Vice President for Diversity, Equity and Inclusion, College Diversity Officer
802-440-4306 | alfredomedina@bennington.edu

Deputy Title IX Coordinator for Students 
Christine Winget, Senior Associate Dean of Student Life/Acting Dean of Students
802-440-4390 | christinewinget@bennington.edu

Deputy Title IX Coordinator for Employees 
Heather Faley, Director of Human Resources 
802-440-4423 | hfaley@bennington.edu

Confidential Resource and Advocate for Complainants
Ali Tartaglia, Director of Student Health Promotion 
802-440-HOPE (4373) 24/7 | alisontartaglia@bennington.edu

Advocate for Respondents
Sarah Blizzard, Assistant Director of Residential Life 
802-440-4726 | sarahblizzard@bennington.edu

Chip Coletta, Interim Director of Campus Safety
802-440-4420 | chipcoletta@bennington.edu

Audry Herbig, Assistant Director of Human Resources
802-440-4655 | audryherbig@bennington.edu

Best, 

Laura Walker
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